
The Henry County Commissioners have scheduled a special meeting 
for 6:00 p.m. on Monday, February 12, 2018, to discuss the Economic 
Development Agreement, the Decommissioning Agreement, and the 
Road Agreement, all concerning the WECS.  The meeting, which is 
open to the public, will be on the second floor of the Henry County 
Courthouse, located at 101 South Main Street, New Castle, Indiana. 

The format for the meeting will be the same as it was for previous 
meetings on the Wind Energy Conversion System (WECS) ordinance, 
with two concerned citizens and two proponents participating in the 
discussion. 

Wind farm proponents and concerned citizens are to choose their 
respective representatives they want to be on the panel.  The 
Commissioners will receive 30-minutes of input from appointed 
representatives from the concerned citizen’s representatives and 30-
minutes of input from the pro-wind representatives, for each of the 
three (3) agreements. 


